
 

 

June 12, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I regret to inform you that our fourth floor will remain on isolation precautions due to another 

positive COVID test.  All the necessary infection control protocols are in place to prevent any 

spread to residents and staff.  We will continue to test all residents and employees while 

continuously monitoring for symptoms.     

Per DOH guidance, as long as there are no further positive cases, I am anticipating that the 

earliest we can discontinue isolation precautions for fourth floor and allow in-person visits will 

be June 24, 2021.   

I am very sorry to have to share this unfortunate news. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


